
Database Task Force Begins Work

by Patti Butcher, Director of Resource Sharing

Following the productive database summit convened in June, a Database Task Force was named 
and began working in August. The group identified two focus areas:

 a short range plan to address statewide database purchases for FY 2009 and 2010
 a long range plan that would include surveys, usage statistics, and a report with 

recommendations

The next step is a meeting with several vendors planned for October, which will allow the group 

to begin forming our short range plan. Kan-ed has been invited to participate in upcoming 

meetings, and will host the October meeting. 

Members of the Database Task Force are:

Bob Walter, Pittsburg State University

Janet Fowler, USD 259 (Wichita)

Kay Bradt, Baker University

Judith Guzzy, Johnson County Community College

Carolyn Weeks, Johnson County Library

Richard Soash, USD 268 (Cheney)

Jim Minges, Northeast System

Cathy Moore-Jansen, Wichita State University

State Library staff members participating in the project include 

Christie Brandau, Marc Galbraith and Patti Butcher. If you have 

questions or concerns, please call Patti Butcher at 785/296-3875 or 

send e-mail to pattib@kslib.info.
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